
 

Tax Clearance Letter 

 

 

You can request a Tax Clearance Letter using the tax clearance web request on Georgia Tax Center (GTC) 
from the Home page after logging in. This request is available for all tax types, including individuals and 
sole proprietors. 

 

To submit the web request: 
 

1. Log into GTC (https://gtc.dor.ga.gov) 

2. On the home page after logging in, under the I Want To… menu, click the Request Tax 
Clearance Letter hyperlink 

 

3. Click the Submit button 

 

What you need to know: 
 Requires a GTC logon 

 Available for all tax types 

 Checks for tax balances and delinquent periods under all accounts under the taxpayer 

 If all accounts are cleared, a Tax Clearance Letter will generate with the account types listed 

 If any of the accounts have a balance due or delinquent periods, a denial letter will be generated 

 The letter is generated overnight and viewable on GTC the next day 

 It will also be mailed 
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